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I am against this bill.  It is not good thinking to ban the fossil fuel that has helped 

reduce greenhouse emissions over the last number of years.  Move toward green 

energy but don't cut off what we need now while that technology is being developed.  

Wind and solar are not environmentally friendly under current technology and don't 

produce enough electricity for the needs of the state. 


